FICCI comments on IIP data for June 2015

New Delhi, 12 August 2015: “There are some visible signs of growth in manufacturing and we hope
that this momentum could be sustained. However, the turnaround in investments will take some
more time and efforts should be to expedite infrastructure and other projects and provide a more
simplified business environment for starting and operating business” said Dr Jyotsna Suri,
President, FICCI.

“The investors have reposed faith in the Indian economy and it is important that this is endured so
that growth and employment targets can be achieved,” added Dr Suri.

The growth in manufacturing seems to be diversifying now and measures to prop up demand can
yield great benefits at this point of time.
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